
 
From:​ APC Harris Relicensing <​g2apchr@southernco.com​> 
Sent:​ Monday, March 16, 2020 12:56:38 PM 
To:​ APC Harris Relicensing <​g2apchr@southernco.com​> 
Subject:​ CANCELLED - Harris relicensing - HAT 1 & HAT 5 meeting 
  
  
First, I apologize for the multiple emails regarding this week’s meeting and I appreciate 
you bearing with us. Because we are all in such a state of flux with schools closing and 
more and more of us being asked to telecommute, and the uncertainty of how well our 
technology is going to work when we’re all trying to use it at once, we have decided to 
cancel this Thursday’s stakeholder meeting. The information we were going to cover 
will be included in the Initial Study Report filing, along with several draft reports, in 
April. 
  
Again, thank you for bearing with us. Stay well! 
  
  
Angie Anderegg 
Hydro Services 
(205)257-2251 
arsegars@southernco.com 
  
 


